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BMS/Dean/B0S/2015

To

Dr.S.N.Sridhara

Principal,

K.S.School of Engineering and Management,
#15, Maliasandra, off Kanakapura Road,
Bangalore 560 062

Dear Sir,

Sub: Nomination to the Board of Studies for the Academic Year 2014-15
and 2015-16.

By the directions of the Principal and Chairman of the Academic Council of BMSCE,
| am pleased to inform you that you have been nominated by Hon’ble
Vice-Chancellor, Visvesvaraya Technological University, Belgaum as a member of the
Board of Studies (BOS) in the Department of Mechanical Engineering, BMS Coliege of
Engineering, Bangalore for a period of two yearsi.e., from 24.67.2014 to 23.07.2016.

We believe that your vast experience would certainly help in enhancing the academic
standards of our institution. The BOS will be able to set high standards for imparting
quality education through your valuable guidance & advice.

Further, the schedule of the BOS meetings will be intimated by the Chairperson, BOS
Dr. K.Guruprasad as and when the meetings are held.

Thanking you,
Yours faithfully,

A

Dr.Ravishankar Deekshit
Dean (Academic), BMSCE

Copy to:
1) The Chairperson, BOS, Dept. of Mechanical Engineering with

request to send meeting notices of the BOS from time to time.
2) PAto Principal
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